
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Faculty of Humanities invites you to a Faculty seminar: 
 

South African Literature and the post-
1994 Academy 

 
The discussion will seek to explore the extent to which the post-
1994 South African Academy met the expectations of a South 
African literature. What could be the current state of affairs, and 
where is South African literature headed within the contemporary 
unfolding of South African society? 
 

Presenter: 
 

  Njabulo S Ndebele (Emeritus Professor) 
Research Fellow, Archive and Public Culture Research 
Initiative, University of Cape Town 

 
 
When: 4 April 2013; 12:30 – 14:00 
Where: Library Auditorium, University of Pretoria 

 
 

For more information, please contact Marinda Maree at 012 420 2505 
 
 
 
 


